
 

 
 

AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for May 2024 
 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday, May 15, 2024. Once 
approved, the full text of all motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. The BOD approved forty-seven new members.  
 
2. The BOD approved the minutes of the April 30, 2024, Annual General Meeting. 

 
3. Heidi Stephenson was elected by the Board to fill the vacant position of 

President until the end of the current term (December 31, 2025). 
 

4. The BOD approved a recommendation from the Development Committee to add 
clarifications to the International Biathlon Stream Recommendations. Full details 
will be included in the next AAC Rulebook update. 

 
5. Members are reminded that further information is available in On Course and in 

the Members Only section of the AAC Website.  Questions may also be directed 
to the appropriate Regional Director. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


